
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
1st September 2022 
 
 
Dear Principal, 
  
ANTI-SLAVERY POLICY STATEMENT 

 
This statement is made pursuant to Section 54 of the Modern Slavery Act 2015 and 
sets out the steps that The Park Federation Academy Trust is taking, has taken and 
is continuing to take to ensure that modern slavery or human trafficking is not taking 
place within our business. 
 
Modern slavery is a crime and a violation of fundamental human rights. It takes various 
forms, such as slavery, servitude, forced and compulsory labour and human 
trafficking, all of which have in common the deprivation of a person’s liberty by another 
in order to exploit them for personal or commercial gain. 
 
At The Park Federation Academy Trust we have a zero-tolerance approach to modern 
slavery and we are committed to acting ethically and with integrity in all our business 
dealings and relationships and to implementing and enforcing effective systems and 
controls to ensure modern slavery is not taking place anywhere in our business. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Dr. Martin Young 
Chief Executive Officer and Federation Principal 
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